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Draft Local Transport Strategy  

The Council has been working to produce a new Local Transport 

Strategy for the area, which will set out the Council's transport 

strategy, Transport Planning Objectives and a series of actions and 

interventions to enhance transport and travel across East 

Dunbartonshire. 

The Draft Local Transport Strategy 2020-2025 was considered by the 

Council’s Place, Neighbourhood and Corporate Assets Committee on 

29 August 2019 and was approved for publication and consultation.  

A period of consultation has been organised from 17 September to 12 November 2019, with a series of drop-

in sessions being held.  

The Council want to hear your final comments to help the Council in producing a final strategy for publication 

and implementation. 

You can access the draft strategy, background report and corresponding Environmental Report - and fill out an 

online survey - by visiting the webpage from 17 September onwards - www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/draft-local-

transport-strategy  

Copies of the strategy and paper response forms will also be available at community hubs and libraries. 

Five drop-in sessions will be held across the authority area: 

Where? When? 

Bishopbriggs War Memorial Hall Thursday 3 October - 3pm-6.45pm 

Kilmardinny House, Bearsden Wednesday 9 October - 3pm-7pm 

Glazert Country House Hotel, Lennoxtown Tuesday 22 October - 3pm-7pm 

Fraser Centre, Milngavie Thursday 24 October - 3pm-7pm 

Kirkintilloch Leisure Centre Wednesday 30 October - 3pm-7pm 

 

For further information, please visit the webpage - www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/draft-local-transport-strategy  

You can also e-mail development.plan@eastdunbarton.gov.uk or call the Land Planning Policy Team on 0300 

1234510 
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Specific comments on the Environmental Report should be submitted by e-mailing 

sustainability@eastdunbarton.gov.uk  

 

 

Local Development Plan 2 

The Council is continuing to work on producing a Main Issues Report for East Dunbartonshire following Early 

Engagement earlier in the year. More information will be provided in a future newsletter. 

More information on the above work can be found at: 

https://www.eastdunbarton.gov.uk/residents/planning-and-building-standards/planning-policy 

 

 

 

Contacting us including requests to join our 

LDP Newsletter mailing list 

 

Development.plan@eastdunbarton.gov.uk 

 

Land Planning Policy  

East Dunbartonshire Council 

Broomhill Industrial Estate 

Kilsyth Road 

Kirkintilloch 

G66 1TP 

Tel: 0300 123 4510 

 

Invite Others to Join our Mailing List 

 

Please forward this email to anyone else 

you think may be interested in the work of 

the Land Planning Policy team.  

They can then contact us if they wish to 

be added to our Newsletter distribution 

list at any time. 

 

 

Privacy Notice 
 
The Council has a separate privacy notice for both the LDP 2 early engagement process and the 
Transport Options Report Consultation which can be found on the main ‘Privacy Notices’ section of the 
Council website here 
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